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Monday 7th November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
This term’s parent’s consultations will take place on Monday 14th November and Wednesday 16th 
November between 3:30pm and 6pm.   
 
The meetings will be 10 minute slots held on Microsoft Teams this term.  (In the Spring Term we will 
be holding meetings in school to allow you to view pupil’s work.)   As in previous years, slots can be 
booked by logging on to the e-schools app and selecting a time slot.  A Teams link will be sent out on 
the morning of the appointment.  Please contact Mrs Hibbins in the school office for help accessing 
the booking system. 
 
On Friday you will receive your child’s assessment summary.  During the meeting you will have the 
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress and areas for further focus.   
 
If you are unable to attend either of these dates, please email the class teacher directly to arrange a 
meeting on an alternative date.    
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Michelle Norbury  
Headteacher 
 


